
Ms. Phyllis Gray
On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon 
you this City Council Citation in grateful and heartfelt recognition and appreciation 
for your outstanding service as the Resident Services Coordinator for over five years 
in Annapolis – initially in the Annapolis Gardens community, and now in Bay Ridge 
Gardens.  We are grateful for your outstanding and unwavering support of our 
Annapolis families – always going above and beyond the call of duty.  You continue to 
receive heartfelt thank you’s from not only the families that you serve, but also from 
community members and City leadership.  You have been a true blessing, a gem, and 
a jewel to Annapolis.  We love you for what you continue to do for all of us each and 
every day.  Keep up your great work.  Keep the faith.  And Godspeed. 

Given Under Our Hands and the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this 
22nd day of February, 2021.


